
 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2021   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

  

I am requesting funding for the Broward Community and Family Health Centers, Inc. - Pediatric 

Dental Mobile Clinic Van Project in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Broward Community and Family Health Centers, 

Inc., located at 5010-5012 Hollywood Blvd, Hollywood, FL 33021.  

 

The funding would provide the Broward Community and Family Health Centers, Inc. with a 

pediatric dental mobile clinic van to provide direct dental services to children in underserved 

communities. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress  

 


